
By: William L. Nusbaum

07.09.2021

A 2021 Update on C-Pace in Virginia, published in the July 2021 edition of the FEE Simple, The Journal 

of the Virginia State Bar Real Property Section, provides a summary of C-Pace financing, the impact of 

COVID on its progress, activity at the 2021 General Assembly and thoughts moving forward. View full 

article here. 

Related People

William L. Nusbaum ? 757.629.0612 ? wnusbaum@williamsmullen.com

Related Services

Real Estate

Affordable Housing & Tax Credits

A 2021 Update on C-Pace in Virginia

/people/william-l-nusbaum
https://www.vsb.org/docs/sections/realproperty/feesimplespring2021.pdf#page=17
http://www.vsb.org/docs/sections/realproperty/feesimplespring2021.pdf#page=17

